Klickitat River Floodplain Restoration Project Phase 6

Expected Turbidity Transit Times for work occuring 8/20 - 8/25

N	^	TI	r	Е

The times below are approximations only. Selection of work window relies on several factors including fire restrictions, weather conditions, fishing traffic, background turbidity and construction logistics. There is no cell communication at the project site, so there is also a delay between project decisions made in the field and our communications with you. Weather conditions can change quickly and we may not be able to provide you with advance notice of changes in schedule. We are making every effort to minimize impacts during peak fishing hours and to be as predictable as possible. Thank you for your patience.

Current predicted Schedule

We currently plan to be back in water on Thursday morning, 8/24. The exact start time depends on weather and construction logistics at the site, but we will aim for a 10:00 AM start to give the majority of fishing traffic putting in at Leidl and Stinson Flat time to float ahead of the plume.

BEST EFFICIENCY & LEAST IMPAC

If weather conditions permit* us to work daylight hours, we will work from 10 AM to 5 PM.

to a standens to	Approx. River		
Location/Feature	Mile	Approx plume arrival time	Approx plume clearing time
Stinson Flat	30	10:00 AM	5:00 PM
Horseshoe Bend Road	17	3:30 PM	11:30 PM
Pitt	10	7:00 PM	4:00 AM
Dillacort Creek	5	9:30 PM	7:00 AM

If weather conditions do not allow afternoon work, morning shift: Work from 4 AM - 1PM.

MORNING SHIFT

	Location		Approx plume arrival time	Approx plume clearing time
	Stinson Flat	30	4:00 AM	1:00 PM
Pi	Horseshoe Bend Road	17	9:30 AM	6:30 PM
	Pitt	10	1:00 PM	10:00 PM
	Dillacort Creek	5	3:00 PM	2:00 AM

If weather conditions do not allow for afternoon work, night shift from 8 PM until 5 AM.

NIGHT SHIFT

Location		Approx plume arrival time	Approx plume clearing time		
Stinson Flat	30	8:00 PM	5:00 AM		
Horseshoe Bend Road	17	1:30 AM	10:30 AM		
Pitt	10	5:00 AM	3:00 PM		
Dillacort Creek	5	7:00 AM	5:00 PM		

^{*} Our request to DNR to modify the work restrictions designated for IFPL 3 has not yet been approved. If approved, the modification requires there be no red flag warning AND relative humidity be higher than 30% AND wind speeds be less than 10 mph to proceed with work between 1 PM and 8 PM. If these conditions cannot be met, work cannot begin until 8 PM.